PRESS RELEASE

LASTFIRE Study Update

Some years ago a major study into the risks associated with large floating roof storage tanks was carried out by 16 oil companies.  This was known as LASTFIRE and has since become the industry standard reference on the subject.  The project was coordinated by Resource Protection International, independent fire hazard management consultants.

Since publication, there have been many developments in the industry:-

· Effective extinguishment of large diameter tank fires up to 82m.

· New foam system developments.

· New fire detection systems.

· The introduction of new aspects of tank and seal construction, such as geodesic domes. 

· Issues concerning environmental aspects of firefighting, especially with foam.

In addition, there has never been such a comprehensive database developed for fixed roof tanks and internal floating roof tanks as was done for open top floating roof types during the LASTFIRE study.

Consequently several oil companies have joined together to update the study and consider these issues.  The companies fully committed to the project, which will start in 2004 are:-

ADCO

BHP Billiton

BP

CEPSA

Chevron Texaco

Eni

Idemitsu

MOL

Petronas

Repsol

Saudi Aramco

Shell

Total

Many others have expressed interest and are waiting for formal management approval prior to final commitment.

Any tank operating company interested in additional information should contact the LASTFIRE Update Coordinator:-

Resource Protection International

Lloyd Berkeley Place

Pebble Lane

Aylesbury

Bucks HP20 2JH

U.K.

Phone:
44-(0)1296 399311

Email:
ramsden@resprotint.co.uk
